
October 2, 1978 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on Monday 

October 2, 1978 at 9:00 a.m. at the election hose in Two Taverns.  All members were 

present.   

 The minutes were approved by motion of Wilbur Danner and 2
nd

 by Glenn Snyder, 

carried.  The treasurer’s report was approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Danner, carried.   

 A motion was made by Willis Waybright to send $300.0 to the Adams county 

Library, 2
nd

 by Snyder, carried.   

 Secretary was instructed to send fireman’s compensation as follows:  Barl0w - 

30%;  Littlestown - 30%; Gettysburg - 20%;  Bonneauville - 20% 

 The total of the compensation check was $4,829.64.  

 A motion was made to approve the Beulah Collins property by Snyder, 2
nd

 by 

Danner, carried.   

 It was decided to have Fred Dutterer refinish the conference table and put a Formica 

top on it.  This is in preparation for the new municipal building.   

 There was some discussion about putting the overhead garage door in the 

maintenance building to divide it.  Instead of this maybe canvas could be used.  

Supervisors to check into this matter.  Also getting space heaters for maintenance shed was 

discussed.  The reason for this is to keep it a little warm for working conditions.   

 Next meeting will be held November 6, 1978 at 9:00 a.m. at the new township 

Municipal Building on Hoffman Home Road.  

 A motion was made by Danner and 2
nd

 by Snyder to adjourn the meeting at 10:15 

a.m. 

 

 Submitted by Oliver L. Seguin, secretary.   


